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HB 2098 -2 ignores our main priorities for the I-5 bridge replacement. It spends way 

beyond our means by robbing the general fund, ignores our climate goals, and has 

big corporate contractor giveaways too. 

 

Let us be clear: We want a right-sized I-5 bridge – that’s replaced right now – and we 

won’t be silent or sit on the sidelines. 


